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We would like to remind our customers to prepare now for the coming winter. Any 

efforts made now to help reduce your gas usage this winter will be greatly rewarded. 

 

Here are a few ideas to help reduce your Gas Bill this winter: 

 

• Have your heating appliances and duct work professionally cleaned and 

checked for safe and efficient operation 

• Check / change your appliance filters monthly 

• Seal around doors, windows and any other places cold air can get into your 

house 

• Wearing a light sweater around the house may allow you to be comfortable at 

a slightly lower temperature 

• Heat only those areas you are using in your house. Reduce heat to bed rooms 

during the day and living rooms during the night. 

• Run your water heater no hotter than 120 F 

• When washing clothes, make full loads, using cold water if possible. 

 

WHAT NOT TO DO 

• Never use your stove, oven or any other gas fired, cooking appliance to heat 

your house. This is very dangerous. When used for heating, these appliances 

can produce carbon monoxide, a poisonous, potentially deadly gas. 

 

ALWAYS MAKE SAFETY YOUR FIRST PRIORTY 

• Be sure your smoke alarms and carbon monoxide detectors are working 

properly. If you don’t have any, get some. Affordable, dependable units are 

available at home centers and department stores. 

• Keep your home at a safe temperature. Using little or no heat can potentially 

cause health problems.  

Contact us if we can be of further assistance- 

Thank You for Your Business 

 
 


